
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: john buestad; "Jeremy Smith"
Cc: Peter McIntyre; Tom Graf; "Ken Carvalho"; Jamie Keating; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000008 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100655, Good Chevrolet Parcel B, 1630 Park

 Street, Alameda, CA 94501
Date: Thursday, September 26, 2013 2:58:32 PM

Hi John and Jeremy:
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has reviewed the September 24, 2013 Interim Source
 Removal Work Plan Addendum (Addendum) prepared by AEI Consultants (AEI).  We request that
 you address the following technical comments, perform the proposed work, and send us the report
 described below.  Please provide 72-hour advance written notification to this office (e-mail
 preferred to: karel.detterman@acgov.org) prior to the start of field activities.
 

1.       Soil Vapor Probe Reinstallation:  ACEH anticipates participating in the approval process for
 the location of replacement vapor probes SV-13 and SV-14;

2.       Comment numbers 2, 3, 4, 5, and 6:  ACEH approves of the responses and requests
 including all documentation of imported fill, excavation and off-site disposal, groundwater
 handling and disposal, and confirmation soil sampling (referenced in comments 2 through 6)
 in the Interim Remediation Results Report due November 13, 2013.

3.       Replacement monitoring well for DPE-5:  we noted in our September 12, 2013 e-mail that
 based on field observations and analytical results, a replacement monitoring well may be
 required to monitor the status of free-product that was found in the vicinity of DPE-5. 
 Please provide the rationale for or against installing a replacement monitoring well based on
 the findings of the interim source removal in the Interim Remediation Results Report due
 November 13, 2013.
 

Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Jeremy Smith [mailto:jasmith@aeiconsultants.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 8:59 AM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Cc: john buestad; Peter McIntyre; Tom Graf
Subject: ISRWP Addendum
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Karel
 
Good morning, attached is the addendum letter which responds to the ACEH comments
 received via electronic mail on September 12, 2013 regarding AEI's September 4, 2013
 Interim Source Removal Workplan.  We appreciate your quick review and response to this
 addendum letter as we are currently planning to mobilize for excavation activities on
 September 30th.  As you are aware, AEI has gone through some staffing changes, so please
 contact me with any questions or comments you may have regarding this letter or our planned
 activities.  I will work on getting this uploaded to your server today, but I wanted to make
 sure you had a copy ASAP given our quick turn around request.  Thanks in advance for your
 flexibility in working with us help this project move along.
 
Regards

Jeremy Smith
Senior Project Manager
AEI Consultants
2500 Camino Diablo
Walnut Creek, CA 94597

p. 925.746.6028
c. 925.595.3156
f. 925.746.6099
www.aeiconsultants.com

http://www.aeiconsultants.com/

